THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 21, 1994

Mr. Wilson R. Sherman
Automobile Safety Foundation
Post Office Box 12183

La Jolla, California 92039-2183

Dear Wilson:

Thank you for sharing your ideas about the
need for anti-crime legislation.

As my Administration works with Congress
to approve an effective crime plan, I am grateful
for your suggestions and your interest. Together,
we can begin to build a foundation for a lasting
peace on our streets and in our schools and
communities.

I appreciate your involvement, and I will
certainly keep your views in mind.

Sincerely,

M@um




@ WORLD BANKGROUP

PIERRE GUISLAIN
Senior Director
Sustainable Development

May 12, 2016

Mr. John Sterling

Automobile Safety Foundation
P. O. Box 12183

La Jolla, CA 92039

Dear Mr. Sterling,

Thank you for your letter to President Kim dated April 12, 2016, on road safety and
telephone banking.

The World Bank is strongly committed to improving road safety in developing
countries and is actively helping governments, through the Global Road Safety Facility,
to meet their UN Decade of Action for Road Safety targets.

Please feel free to contact Mr. Raymond Soames Job, Lead Transport Specialist,
Road Safety: sjob@worldbank.org and/or Marc Shotten, Program Manager, Global Road
Safety Facility: mshotten@worldbank.org for any follow-up discussion.

Yours sincerely,

cc: Mr. Raymond Soames Job, Lead Transport Specialist, The World Bank
Mr. Marc Shotten, Program Manager, The World Bank
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